Aznar, Steehen

From: Aznar, Stephen

Sent: 04 June 2018 10:18

To: Simon Larter-Evans; M&CP - Licensing

Subject: RE: Application to grant a variation of a premises licence -Dion, Unit 6 Paternoster

Square 65 St Pauls Churchyard EC4AM 8AB (Bread Street)

Dear Sir

Please accept this email as proof of receipt of your objection to the varlation application submitted in respect of
Dion 6 paternoster sq.

Your objection will be passed to the applicant who may contact you in an effort to allay your apprehensions or
otherwise come to agreement in this matter,

If it Is not possible for you to reach an understanding with the applicant our Town Clerk’s office will arrange for a
public hearing to determine the application. In this scenario you will be invited to speak at the hearing in order to
voice your representation and will be contacted in advance by the Town Clerk so this can be arranged.

Yours Faithfully

S 1 Aznar
Licensing Officer

From: Simon Larter-Evans
Sent: 01 June 2018 15:27
To: M&CP - Licensing <licensing@cityoflondon.gov.uk>

Cc: Martin Kiddle I - \Villiams, Loreen

Subject: FW: Application to grant a variation of a premises licence -Dion, Unit 6 Paternoster Square 65 St Pauls
Churchyard EC4M 8AB (Bread Street)

Hello

We would like to make an objection to the Iicence extension to Dion. We are a residential school, with children aged
from 7 — 13, and adults sleeping close by. New Change is noisy enough in the evenings, and as the main bus stop is
immediately outside the sleeping quarters, drunk customers emerging as late as 2.00 a.m. would seriously affect the
sleeping quaiity of our residents.

Do let me know if you need further information from me to support our objection.
Very best wishes

Simon

Simon Larter-Evans
Headmaster
St Paul's Cathedral School | 2 New Change, London, EC4M 9AD | Tel: [NEGGNGE

Email: I | Web: ww.spcsiondon.com
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